
Denton ISD’s 
EXPO Task 

Force 

 

We are trying to open the gifts and talents of Denton ISD’s 
children. 
 
 

 

We’re going to introduce ourselves by telling the others two 
things about ourselves. 
 
1 - Name  
2 - Why we’re here 
 
 

• Confusion
• Know more about
• Discuss  

As you are reading the EXPO Handbook, please note anything 
that confuses you, things you’d like to know more about, or 
things that you’d like to discuss with the group.  We will discuss 
this at our next meeting. 
 
In groups – please correct the handbook copy that you are given. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Mar. 1
1 – Answer any general questions about the program 
2 – Gather questions for the Elementary and Middle     

School programs

Apr. 5
1 – Elementary program answers
2 – Middle School program answers

May 3
2 – Suggestions for the future
3 – Final thoughts/ideas

 

Upcoming agendas: 
 
 
 



Our next meetings:

Thursday, April 5th all 4:00
Thursday, May 3rd to 5:00

 

Next meetings and tentative agendas: 
 
 
 
 
 

lmabry@dentonisd.org

 

Please e-mail me if you have any questions or ideas before our 
next meeting. 
Thank you! 
 
 

 


